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Comments: To whom it may concern,

Shutting down certain areas to snowmaching in the Chugiach mountains and Kenai peninsula that are currently
open is a shame. This is an Alaskan activity that so many people enjoy. These are very popular areas that
people ride. | personally do not because of where | live. | ride mostly Hatcherspass and more northern areas
when I'm not racing the Iron Dog. With that said, closing the doors to certain areas may affect future riding areas
and possibly permitting issues with the Iron Dog. It would be much appreciated if there was an alternative to
keeping these areas open.



